OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL
Federal Housing Finance Agency
400 7™ Street, SW, Washington, DC 20024
Tel: (202) 730-0384 Fax: (202) 318-8604

February 13, 2015

Mr. Glen Bradford

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: globalspeculation@gmail.com
File# H-15-1544

Dear Mr. Bradford:

The Federal Housing Finance Agency - Office of the Inspector General (FHFA-OIG) is in
receipt of your complaint dated February 13, 2015.

Thank you for your complaint. We have forwarded it to the appropriate personnel at the
Federal Housing Finance Agency for their review and appropriate handling.

A report may or may not be generated upon conclusion of an investigation. If you wish to
request documentation pertaining to your complaint, you may submit a written request to
FHFA’s FOIA Office pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA™), 5 U.S.C.

§ 552 and/or the Privacy Act of 1974, 5 U.S.C. § 552a. Please note that otherwise
responsive information may be protected from disclosure under one or more exemptions
to the FOIA and/or Privacy Act. For more guidance, please refer to FHFA’s website,
www.fhfa.gov.

Sincerely,

Gl oA

Talt S

W Mark Higgins
Special Agent in Charge
Office of Investigations



